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Dear St. Paul City Council Members,

I am writing to ask you to consider all of the information and demands in this post by Root &
Restore St. Paul. I believe it accurately lays out our current public safety and systemic racism
crises and offers real solutions to addressing these challenges.

A budget is a moral document - please remember this when finalizing the 2021 budget.

Thank you,
Charissa Osborn
St. Paul resident
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